
Please excuse our mess!
The MUD is working to improve the park
The MUD Board has approved Hydro Recourses to drill a test water well to check both

the quality and quantity of the groundwater to verify its suitability as an irrigation

source for Sun Tree Park. If both quality and quantity are found to be acceptable a

permanent water well will be installed (along with appropriate groundwater storage)

in Sun Tree Park. The use of groundwater will reduce the District’s current irrigation

expense tremendously for Sun Tree Park

There will be a fenced area near the Pavilion with construction trucks

the week of September 18th.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

For more information visit our website at www.RiverPlaceMUD.org

512.246.0498 x 30411 . Parks@STServices.com


